
YEAR 6 MONSTER SPORT RAFFLE

In the lead-up to Presentation Day, students have been asked to 
sell a book of 10 raffle tickets to raise money for the Year 6 gift to 
the school.  Each student should sell their book and return money 
and raffle ticket book to office by MONDAY 9th DECEMBER.

We will also sell a number of tickets on the morning of the 
Presentation Day to the wider school community and draw out the 
winners at the end of the awards ceremony.  

YEAR 6 BABY PHOTOS

As we head towards graduation for Year 6, I was hoping to create a slideshow of students over the years 
from their time at Cudgen PS.  As a part of this, I was hoping to receive two photos of each student 
when they were a baby or toddler.  

They can already be printed and I will scan at school or they can be emailed directly to me at 
dane.baxter@det.nsw.edu.au if you have them on the computer.  Can you please have these to me by no 
later than WEDNESDAY 4th DECEMBER.

YEAR 6 – END OF YEAR UPDATE

‘YEAR 6’ ONLY TREAT DAY – MURWILLUMBAH POOL

As a treat for our graduating Year 6 class, we will head off-site on Wednesday 18th December (last day of 
school) to Murwillumbah Pool for a morning of swimming and sliding before stopping in for lunch at 
McDonald’s on the way back to school.  

Thanks to our BBQ fundraiser and selling of the Tweed Scoop books, there is no cost for entry to the pool 
or transport to the venue.  Students will only need to bring some money if they wish to purchase food or 
drinks on the way home.  A permission note will be sent home in the coming weeks with more 
information.

Dane Baxter and Vaughan Hunt
Year 5/6 Teachers

Note:  Tickets sold at home will need a name and telephone number 
on ticket in case the person is not present at school at time of draw.
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